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April Memory Verse

Dear CHCA Parents,

          Spring is upon us! We hope everyone enjoyed
Spring Break and is feeling refreshed and ready to
take on the last leg of this school year. Please make
note of Monday, April 18th; this is a scheduled day off
in celebration of Easter. Also, we have been informed
that our church facility will be used as a polling
location on May 4th. Please reserve this day as a
remote learning day, as there will be no in-school
learning. It is imperative that students complete work
at home in order to stay on track. 

         Our application window for the 22-23 school year
will remain open through the month of April.
Applications for new and returning students should be
received no later than April 30th to avoid additional
fees. Please continue to diligently check Google
Classroom for homework assignments and
communication coming home. We plan to work very
hard in the weeks to come to allow for some
additional time during our school days to enjoy the
upcoming beautiful weather and to celebrate the end
of the school year. Please let us know if you have any
concerns or questions regarding the completion of
this school year or the 2022-2023 enrollment!

4/13 - Easter Celebration
4/15 - Tuition Due
4/18 - No School (Easter)
5/3 Remote Learning / 
     NO in-person learning 
5/25 - Last Day of School

Important Dates:

1 P r a i s e  t h e  L o r d !
Y e s ,  g i v e  p r a i s e ,  O

s e r v a n t s  o f  t h e
L o r d .

P r a i s e  t h e  n a m e  o f
t h e  L o r d !

2 B l e s s e d  b e  t h e
n a m e  o f  t h e  L o r d
n o w  a n d  f o r e v e r .

3 E v e r y w h e r e — f r o m
e a s t  t o  w e s t —

p r a i s e  t h e  n a m e  o f
t h e  L o r d .





